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Storytime 

 

This week our story has been 

“The Tiger who came to tea” 

By Judith Kerr. 

Literacy 

In literacy we have continued 

reading our story “The Snow 

Queen.”  The children have en-

joyed creating some forest art 

work using 

paints. 

 

They also made a crow, listened to facts 

about crows and answered some ques-

tions. 

Numeracy 

In Numeracy we have been working 

on addition and subtraction. Some of 

us have been learning: 

 

• Comparing groups by matching 

• Counting on from numbers 

within 10 

• Comparing numbers to 20 

Topic 

This week the children have continued our new topic “Buildings”. We have looked 

at different homes from around the world.  

This week, the children looked at houses from Greece and how they are 

different to the houses we live in. 


